The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, August 19, 2015 at 3:30 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Member Stetson and Principal Assessor Donahue.  Clerk Smith was not in attendance.
The Board members and Principal Assessor Donahue met with Attorney Mark Witkin regarding the Life Care ATB cases.  The Board presented Attorney Witkin with an offer to settle the Appellate Tax Board cases.  Attorney Witkin will bring the offer to his client and will be back in touch with their decision.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.

The Assessors signed the payroll for the period ending 8/22/15.

The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the warrant in the amount of $254.00.
The Board of Assessors signed 1 Real Estate Property Tax abatement certificate.

The Principal Assessor gave the Board members an update on upcoming ATB cases.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

__________________________

Gerald E. Stetson,

Acting Clerk
